From: Deb Coss-Fricke
To: Clerk General

Subject: Respect and thank you to City Council

Date: Monday, September 6, 2021 7:59:27 PM

Dear Portland City Council

I want to thank you for the issues you have with Texas and also thank you for the respect that you have with women and wanting them to have choices.

I also would like to mention that in all of my years, 70 plus, when in the position of having to work or become socially involved with Texans I have only liked one. I do give her credit for that.

Thank you once again and I do live in Longview WA. but like to be on top of the news.

Regards,

Debra Coss-Fricke

106 Barbie Lane

Longview, WA 98632